
 
 

 

Barrs Court Primary School 
 

  Stephens Drive 
  Barrs Court 
  Bristol 

             BS30 7JB 
  Tel: 01454 867799 

email:  Enquiries@barrscourtps.org.uk 
  www.barrscourtprimaryschool.co.uk 

         Facebook: @barrscourtps 
Headteacher:  Daniel Webster 

 
 

   
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 4 children, 

 

 

During the first week back after the half term holiday (Week Beginning Monday 6th June) 

the Year 4 children will all take the Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) that you have been 

previously notified about. 

 

The children have been working really hard in school to learn the facts that they need to 

know and have been practising using TTRS daily. We want them to be successful since 

they have worked so hard. We are extremely proud of them!  

 

It is really important that your child continues to practise up over the half term holiday to 

ensure that they are able to maintain the speed and accuracy at which they are 

required to answer the questions. We do notice that accuracy and speed is reduced 

after a break. We would be very grateful if you could encourage your child to spend a 

few minutes on TTRS using the ‘Sound Check’ each day as this has the same requirements 

as the check itself. 

 

If for some reason, you are unable to access TTRS, the following website also does the 

same job: 

 

https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/  

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Blue Area Teachers 
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